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ADVISORY INFORMATION 21/2022 
8 November 2022 

 
 

RELOCATION OF CAAM CORPORATE OFFICE 

 
The Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia (CAAM) is pleased to inform that effective 8th 

November 2022 (Tuesday), CAAM Corporate Office will be relocating to the following address: 

 

Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia 
No. 27 Persiaran Perdana 
Aras 1-4 Blok Podium 
62618 Putrajaya 
Malaysia 

Telephone Number: +603 8871 4000 

 

Divisions and Units involved with this relocation are: 

1. Office of the Chief Executive Officer (CEO) 
2. Quality and Standards Division 
3. State Safety Program Unit 
4. Finance Management Division 
5. Internal Audit and Integrity Unit 
6. Corporate Communications Unit 
7. Legal Office. 

 

All future correspondence to these divisions and units shall be sent to the above-mentioned 
address. 

 

 

 

 

 

DATUK CAPTAIN CHESTER VOO CHEE SOON 
Chief Executive Officer 

for Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia 
8th November 2022 

 


